N Christmas on False River
Saturday, December 4, 2021
5:00 p.m.- 6:00 p.m.
Downtown New Roads

PARADE GUIDELINES & INFORMATION

We encourage all civic and church groups, school clubs and organizations, neighborhoods,
businesses, families or interested persons to sponsor a small, decorated trailer or group of
marchers. Although the parade is not limited to children only, we encourage children to
participate.

Entries may consist of groups of marchers in holiday costume/attire; small, simple decorated
wagons and trailers (e.g. three-wheeler and four wheeler trailers); bands; cheerleader and dance
groups; local beauty queens; decorated go-carts or gold carts as well as decorated children’s
vehicles such as bicycles, kiddie wagons, strollers, etc. Entries must center around a Christmas
theme.

Trailer entries should consist of a utility trailer or a flat bed trailer no larger than 16 feet to be
pulled by an adult driver only. All drivers of vehicles must be 18 years or older and possess a
valid Louisiana Driver's License.

Trailer entries must be decorated to depict a holiday theme of the individual group'’s choice with
riders adorned in holiday attire. Trailer entries will be responsible for providing throws needed or
desired.

LINE UP IS ON 5TH STREET  All entries should be in line no later than 3:30 p.m.

All entries involving children under the age of 18 must be accompanied by a minimum of four
parents or adult monitors walking alongside the side of the trailer or group to insure safety and
crowd control. Monitors are to keep groups of marchers in some type of organized rows if
possible.

(CONTINUED)



Please keep a safe distance (minimum of 40 feet) between each parade entry. Think safety!

Pre-registration is required in order to participate in the parade. Due to safety and security
reasons, as well as organizational purposes, no individual or group will be allowed to participate
the day of the parade if not preregistered. The registration deadline is Wednesday, December 1,
2021. You must have your registration forms in by this time to participate in this year's parade.

Be it further noted that the City of New Roads and all other participating organizations and
individuals shall not be held responsible in any way for any property damage, theft, fire, personal
injuries, weather, natural disasters, or any other accidents or incidents or act of omission or
commission which arises during the “A New Roads Christmas” parade.

If you have any questions or need further information, call Larenda Broussard @ 225-638-5360
X401 OR 225-425-9028 OR George Miller @ 225-287-4068.

THANKYOU FOR YOUR INTEREST AND SUPPORT AND HAVE A SAFE AND HAPPY HOLIDAY!

Person responsible for Float

Date



